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Dear Shamrock Family,  
 
As we approach Valentine’s Day this upcoming weekend, I offer you 
my sentiments of incredible gratitude for the love you share with our 
school community. Likewise, I continue to be amazed by the great 
consideration our teachers and staff show our students and school 
families. It is with a heavy heart that I communicate with you the loss 
of a former SJCS staff member, a forever member of our Shamrock 
family, Mrs. Dianne 
Reardon. For those of you 
who knew Mrs. Reardon, 
she was our beloved school 
counselor for over 10 
years, dedicating her semi-
retired life to showering 
our school community with 
love, compassion and 
empathy. Mrs. Reardon 
passed away last Thursday. 
Should you or your child 
care to share a favorite 
SJCS memory about Mrs. 
Reardon, I would be 
honored to provide a 
record of these sweet 
memories and well-wishes 
with her family. Please 
email your memories to 
pchild@csdo.org.  
 
In Love,  
Ms. Paige Child   

St. John Catholic School 
Educational Ministry of St. John The Baptist Parish 

 

ON THE HORIZON: 
 
Wednesday, February 10th  
Level 1 & 2 Valentine Social  
6:00-6:30pm 
meet.google.com/ufq-tapb-tqz 
 
Thursday, February 11th  
TK Parent Meeting 
5:30pm 
meet.google.com/tng-hrtj-kbz 
 
4th Grade Parent Meeting 
6:30pm  
 
Level 3 Valentine Social  
6:00-6:30pm  
 
Friday, February 12th  
Student of the Month 
Assembly  
7:30am  
(Link was emailed to families 
of honorees)  
 
Monday, February 15th  
No School 
Presidents’ Day Observed  
 
Tuesday, February 16th  
TK & 4th Onsite Learning 
Acknowledgment Form Due 
(From those families whose 
TK/4th grader will return to 
school the week of 2/22) 
Wednesday, February 17th  
Ash Wednesday- Lent Begins  
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SCRIP FUNDRAISING: 
 
What is SCRIP? SCRIP is Fundraising While You Shop®, it turns everyday shopping into cash for SJCS 
when families use retail gift cards to pay for everyday purchases (like gas and groceries) instead of the usual 
credit/debit card or other money.  
 
How? Profits from your purchases count toward your family’s annual $300 fundraising obligation.  
 
Did you know there are over 700 retailers to choose from? Visit www.shopwithscrip.com for a complete list 
of participating vendors! Please email Ms. Aimee at asire@csdo.org with any questions. 
 
SCRIP order due dates for 2021: March 11th, April 22nd, May 13th 
 
 

St. John Catholic School Covid-19 Safety Plan 
 
https://www.stjohncatholicschool.org/st-john-catholic-school-covid-19-safety-plan.html 
Including: 
St. John Catholic School Reopening Guide, Covid-19 Prevention Plan, Covid-19 School Guidance Checklist, 
Return for In-Person Learning Presentation (TK-5th)  
 

Refer A New Shamrock Family and SAVE $$$: 
 
St. John Catholic School administration is interested in YOUR referrals of new shamrock families for the 
2021-2022 school year. Current school families who refer a new family that is accepted and begins the 2021-
2022 school year will receive $400 OFF a tuition payment during the upcoming school year!  
 
Here’s how it works: 

• A currently enrolled school family refers a new, unassociated, non-family member to St. John Catholic 
School (Meaning someone new to the school community; No siblings of current students; no former 
students, etc.**) 

• The prospective family contacts St. John to enquire about enrolling and tells us that you referred 
them.* 

(*New families must indicate the name of the current school family that referred them upon INITIAL CONTACT with the 
SJCS.) 

• After the new school family is accepted and starts school at SJCS in the 2021-2022 school year, your 
family will earn $400 off a tuition payment during the 2021-2022 school year. 

 
It’s that easy!  
 
Just advise the new** family to reach out to Ms. Aimee at (510) 276 -6632 or asire@csdo.org. Remember, tell 
the new family that they must mention that they have been referred by you! We encourage you to share our 
school website with prospective families you may know. https://www.stjohncatholicschool.org 
  
**Family members, extended family, previous SJCS families/students, legacy families do not qualify.    
Referral is non-transferable. The St. John Catholic School administration will notify current families of earned tuition incentives. 
The $400 tuition incentive will be given to current school families for each new family they refer (not per each new student). There 
is no limit to the amount of referral incentives a current family can receive.  This referral incentive program is only valid until 
8/5/2021 and only for families enrolling for the 2021-2022 school year. 
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ST. JOHN CATHOLIC SCHOOL 
VALENTINE’S SOCIAL

2021

TIME TO CELEBRATE

Please join us in celebrating 
LOVE AND COMMUNITY

Who: Level 1&2
When: Wednesday, February 10th 

Time: 6:00-6:30pm
Link: meet.google.com/ufq-tapb-tqz

Who: Level 3
When: Thursday, February 11th 

Time: 6:00-6:30pm
Link: meet.google.com/tng-hrtj-kbz

GO SHAMROCKS 


